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ELECTION 2018 STATEMENT FROM THE ONTARIO RETIREMENT COMMUNITIES ASSOCIATION (ORCA) 

  

The Ontario Retirement Communities Association (ORCA) wishes to congratulate all the new and 

returning MPPs in Ontario.   

 

Additionally, ORCA wishes to congratulate Premier-Designate Doug Ford and the entire Progressive 

Conservative Party on its majority government.   

 

ORCA looks forward to working together on key seniors’ and seniors housing sector issues in the days 

ahead. 

 

Finally, ORCA sends our best wishes to the leaders, candidates, staff and volunteers who worked on 

election 2018. Thank you for participating in the electoral process.   

  

Laurie Johnston, CEO 

Ontario Retirement Communities Association 

 


